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Our June Fayre is always a wonderful, fun evening when the whole school community comes together. It is one of 

our biggest fundraisers of the year.  

All the funds raised by the FOSS – that means YOU (THANK YOU!) - go towards enhancing the experiences of each 

child in school, through subsidizing school trips and paying for new equipment to enhance life at the school.  

Where do we need your help?  

BOTTLE WEEK! (MONDAY 9TH JUNE – FRIDAY 13TH JUNE) 

Yes, folks it is that time of year again! Traditionally we hold bottle week in June, so that we can have a brilliant bottle 

tombola at the School June Fayre. This has proved to be very successful, thanks to some of you having a real 

competitive streak! For every bottle donated, points will be awarded: 

Points System: 

• 50 points = a bottle of spirit  

• 20 points = a bottle of wine/alcohol  

• 10 points = a bottle of lemonade/squash, ketchup, shampoo, bubble bath etc.  

• 5 points = a bottle of water  

This is not an exhaustive list, and all your ideas/contributions will be welcomed. If a bottle is not on the list, then Mrs 

Watkins will reserve the right to categorise it and award points. Mrs Watkins is the referee, and her decision is 

final!!! Bonus points for the most unusual and interesting bottles will be awarded.  

The class with the most points on Friday 13th June will be awarded extra playtime or a prize of their choice, as long 

as it is safe and doesn’t cost any money.  

THERE WILL BE A CRATE FOR EACH CLASS AT THE GATE TO PUT YOUR BOTTLES IN THAT WEEK. MANY THANKS! 

DONATIONS FOR JUNE FAYRE (MONDAY 16TH JUNE TO FRIDAY 27TH JUNE) 

Please put all donations in the crates outside the school gates 

Children; Adult & Teddy Tombola Prizes:   

We're hosting Children and Adult Tombolas and need good quality items for prizes. Plus, there's a lucky dip—

perfect for clearing out those party bag bits!               

Don't miss the teddy tombola! Bring any soft toys (in good condition) that need a new home.              

Cakes; Plants & Perishable Items 

Cakes, Plants & perishable items can be donated and brought into school on the day - June 27th – not before as we 

have nowhere to store them.  

 

🌟 Calling All Business Owners! 🌟 

Want to showcase your products at our June Fayre? We'd love to have you! Simply email us 

at friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com to book your stall. 

JUNE FAYRE 

Friday 27th June 2025 

6-8pm 
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Please note, as FOSS will be selling food and beverages, we can't accommodate similar businesses. The cost for a 

space is just £10 plus a raffle donation. Bring your own table and gazebo if needed. 

Spaces are limited, so act fast—it's first come, first served! 

🎟️ RAFFLE PRIZES 🎟️ 

We're excited to announce that we've started collecting fantastic raffle prizes from local businesses and friends of 

the school. But we need your help to make it even better! 

If you have a bit of time to reach out to local businesses, drop letters in shops, or if you or your company can donate 

a raffle prize, please get in touch! Email us at friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or contact us via our Facebook 

Page. 

Remember, raffle prizes can be anything—vouchers, gifts, or even goodwill gestures like decorating, gardening, or 

cleaning services. The possibilities are endless! 

Tickets will go on sale Monday 16th June at £1 per ticket. Let's make this raffle amazing together! 

 

              Volunteer to Help!               

We need your helping hands to make this event a success! Whether you can spare some time in the morning to 

move donations to the FOSS cupboard, wrap lucky dip prizes, help set up on the day, or run a stall for just 30 

minutes, your support is invaluable. 

Sign up here: volunteersignup.org/DWCXT or reach out via Facebook, email us at 

at friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com, or join our WhatsApp group: 

 

Together, we can make this event amazing! 

 

GAZEBOS 

Do you have a Gazebo we could borrow on the day or a spare one you could donate to FOSS? If so, please contact us 

on the details above.  

 

 

Thanks for your ongoing help and support and we cannot wait to get our Stratford Community together again. 

FOSS Committee  
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